

David's King Psalm 110

Sam Yeiter, Speaking Team August 3, 2025

The Psalm for the Original Audience

The Psalm in New Testament Teaching

Now What?



Welcome! Thanks for joining us today.

Are you new to WL? Stop by Guest Services at WL Central in the courtyard for a free gift. **Kids** classes are available for children ages infant-6th grade during services at 8:30 and 10am. **Students** in grades 7-12 have classes in The Hub at 10am.

Ways to Connect



Connect Card

If you're new today, have recently moved, changed your email, or just want to connect, please scan the **QR** code or stop by **WL Central** or **text** "connect" to 574-267-6623. We want to help you connect at WL.



Thank you for your generosity!

There are three ways to give: On our website at wdgrace.com/give, through the Church Center app, using the QR code, or in person using one of the black giving boxes throughout the building.



Need prayer?

We'd love to share your burdens and joys. Let us know how we can pray for you. Use the QR code or connect at <u>wlgrace.com</u>.

Other Ways to Connect...

You can find more information about us and ways to connect at wlgrace.com, Winona Lake Grace Church on Facebook, and wlgracechurch on Instagram.



Serving Opportunities



TEAMWORK - everyone has a part to play

-1st Impressions -Fairlane Family Ministry

-Worship/Tech -Second Wind

-Young Adults -Care

-ENL -Students

-Room at the Table -WL Kids

-Men's Ministries -Women's Ministries

Do you want to find your place on the TEAM? Text "connect" to 574-267-6623



Do You Enjoy Serving Through Food?

We're putting together a list of people interested in providing food for a specific ministry. If you'd like to learn more or get involved, follow the QR code.





Thank You, Bonnie Nieter! Bonnie has been a dedicated member of our church staff since August 1998, and she officially concluded her time with us this past Wednesday. For many years, she served as the welcoming face at our front desk, often the first person to greet visitors as they walked through our doors. Bonnie brought genuine

care and compassion to her role, always going the extra mile to ensure no one was overlooked. We are incredibly grateful for her many years of faithful service to our church family. If you see her, please take a moment to thank her for all she's done!

APPLICATION QUESTIONS

- Did Sam make any connections between this Psalm and other passages that you hadn't noticed before? If so, what was it? And how did it help you understand Ps. 110?
- What does it look like to meditate on the Psalms? How can you make a habit of enjoying their beauty?
- In what areas do you have a hard time resting in the work of Jesus your priest?



Are you ready to grow closer to God and to each other?

Join us for a meaningful getaway at the Marriage Retreat, October 3–4, at Swan Lake in Plymouth, Indiana. This retreat is more than just time away—it's an intentional space to slow down, reconnect, and refocus on what matters most.

Whether your marriage feels strong or you're navigating a challenging season, this weekend offers a chance to invest deeply in your relationship. Through laughter, conversation, reflection, and practical teaching, you'll leave refreshed and equipped for everyday life. Are you ready to grow closer to God and to each other? Use the QR code to register.



Local Outreach



2nd Wind is WL's ministry to Jefferson Elementary.

Two upcoming ways to help this coming Thursday, August 7th at the start of the school year:

(1) participate in a prayer walk throughout the school building from 10-10:30am.

(2) help with passing out popsicles at the 4:00–6:30p.m. "Back-To School" night outside the front entrance.



Team Trip August 10-15

A team is returning to the TN/western KY area to continue work projects in the aftermath of Hurricane Helene. These trips are in collaboration with our local community partner, World Compassion Network, where Tyler Snow from church serves as coordinator for

relief teams. This next work trip is scheduled for August 10-15. An interest/information meeting is scheduled for this coming Monday, August 4, at 6:30pm at WCC (Warsaw Community Church).

For more information, contact Tyler Snow or Pastor Dave



Join us for 1st **Sunday Prayer tonight at 6pm in room 103.** We'll begin the evening with worship through hymns, followed by a time of focused prayer. We will be praying for our community's teachers, students, and staff and our home school families.